Unitarian Universalist REGISTER-LEADER

February 1, 1966

Mr. Robert Penn Warren 2495 Redding Road Fairfield, Conn.

Dear Mr. Warren:

Our plans for the SNCC reading on March 4th are finally complete. William Alfred will be on the program with you, and Howard Zinn will be introducing both of you. The program will be at the Arlington Street Church, at the corner of Arlington and Tremont Streets in downtown Boston, at 8:30. The program will run until 10:30 approximately, and then we are planning a small, informal reception with the sponsors of the reading in a room at the church for about an hour. The sponsors pay extra and get their names on the program.

We would very much like to have you and Mr. Alfred join Mr. Zinn and his wife and some of the SNCC staff for dinner before the reading-the time and place isn't completely worked out yet. Please let us know if this is possible. We would also like to know if we can help you with travel plans or accommodations in Boston.

I hope that all these plans are satisfactory. Thank you again for your cooperation and patience.

Sincerely,

Janice Campbell

Unitarian Universalist

REGISTER-LEADER

25 Beacon Street

Boston Massachusetts 02108



Mr. Robert Penn Warren 2495 Redding Road Fairfield, Conn.

